
NCC-031923-18 Road inspection reports for Tollerton, Cotgrave Lane & Cotgrave 

Road 

 

 

Good morning, 

  

I would like to add to my  FOI request for a full copy of the Councils road inspection reports 

for Tollerton Lane, Cotgrave Lane and Cotgrave Road during the 12 months period ending 

1/4/18.  Many thanks 

 

 

Dear Requester, 

 

Firstly please accept our sincere apologies for the delay you have experienced. It appears that 

unusually for our team there have been some unfortunate events that have hindered meeting 

our time scale. This is not a regular occurrence and we work hard to meet the agreed 

timescales in line with the FOIA, and take our obligation seriously. 

 

We are now in a position to provide the requested information as attached. 

 

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me directly on the 

details below.  

  

In addition to this and for future reference Nottinghamshire County Council regularly 

publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see 

link)http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-

information/disclosure-log/ 

  

You can use the search facility using keywords. 

  

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 

make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, 

Complaints and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or 

email complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 

  

Kind Regards 
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